
 
NOTICE 

Urgent Attention candidates participating in UG Counselling 2025: 

 

This is for the information to all candidates that in reference to Notice dated 28th Aug., 

2025, AIIMS, Mangalagiri was designated as Disability Centre of MCC. However, as 

per information received from MS, AIIMS Mangalagiri, it is still not fully equipped to 

provide the required services as a disability certification centre.  

 

In view of above, PwD candidates are advised not to visit AIIMS Mangalagiri for 

obtaining Disability Certificates. Candidates can visit other centres as per information 

uploaded on MCC website to avoid inconvenience. 

 

Notice posted on: 02.09.2025. 
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